
 

 
 Notice No.: SC/2007-002.   

 
9 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Alternative arrangements for the Final Exams 

 

With due consideration towards the pandemic situation and the wellbeing of our teachers and students as 
our top priority, the School has decided to make the following alternative arrangements. The schedule for 
the period from 13 July to 24 July 2020 are revised as follows: 

 

1. The following examinations will be rescheduled: 

Date Grade Time Subject/Paper Venue 

Monday, 13 July 

8 08:30 – 10:10 Mathematics 

School Hall 

& **Classrooms 9 
10:45 – 11:45 

12:15 – 13:15 

Chemistry 

Physics 

11 

08:30 – 09:30 

08:30 – 09:45 

History 1 

Physical Education 2 

**SIP Classrooms 
10:15 – 11:45 

10:15 – 12:15 

10:15 – 12:30 

History 2 

ICT 

Physical Education 1 

14:00 – 16:00 Mathematics M1/M2 

** The specific classroom arrangements will follow the ones listed in the original examination timetable;  
students can also check their classroom locations on the boards outside the examination venues. 

 

 

 



 
2. The following examinations will be CANCELLED: 

Grade Examinations to be cancelled 

G7 History 
Chinese History 

G8 Putonghua 

G9 Religious Studies 
Liberal Studies 

G10 

History 
ICT 
Physical Education 
Chinese History 

 

3. The exam-related matters are revised as follows: 

Date Events Remarks 

Friday, 17 July  Return of marked scripts § G7 - 08:30 to 10:00 
G8 -10:00 to 11:30 

G9 - 11:30 to 13:00 

G10 -13:00 to 14:30 

G11 - 14:30 to 16:00 

Thursday, 23 July Checking of Results Slips § All grades - 09:00 to 12:00 

Friday, 24 July Distribution (by email) of Report Cards 
(copy) and Overall Form Position to G9 
students for G10 Streaming 

§ END OF YEAR SERVICE will be 
cancelled 

Wednesday, 29 July Distribution of Report Cards § Students collect Report Cards 
from General Office 

§ G7- 09:00 to 10:00 
G8 - 10:00 to 11:00 

G9 - 11:00 to 12:00 

G10 - 14:00 to 15:00 

G11 - 15:00 to 16:00 

§ Students may collect their 
Report Cards at other times by 
making prior arrangements with 
General Office 

 

4.  Aside from the aforementioned dates, students are advised to stay home and NOT return to school as 
safety is our top concern. 

 

5. IB students please pay attention to notice through ManageBac. 

 



 
Parents are also requested to keep track of notices posted on the DBS school website for any latest 
arrangements as we navigate the changing circumstances. Thank you for your attention. 

 

 
R.K.Y. Cheng 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
 


